
 

 

San Antonio Basin Water District 
February 12, 2024 

Subject: San Antonio Basin Water District: Annual Data Change Request Form 

 

Dear District Landowner: 

 

Preparation has begun to update the July 2024 through June 2025 Assessment Roll for the San Antonio Basin Water 

District (SABWD). Enclosed is the information for your parcel(s) the SABWD has on file. If you have had or expect to 

have an increase or decrease in your irrigated acres, ownership and/or mailing address changes to your parcel 

please submit the enclosed Data Change Request Form by April 1, 2024. Forms are also available on the SABWD 

website listed below and may be returned by email or USPS mail. 

If land you own in the District that the District has identified as irrigated land has been or will soon be converted to 

non-irrigated land, and you would like the Board to consider a change to your Assessment, please refer to the 

enclosed amended and adopted Policy for Evaluation of Requests for Assessment Changes 7-18-2023. For the Board 

to consider approving your request it must meet the requirements in the policy. The Board and our Assessment 

Engineer, Kari Wagner, will evaluate your request based on the terms of the Policy. 

Please contact for questions and/or submit your request by April 1, 2024, to: 

Wallace Group 

c/o Kari Wagner 

612 Clarion Court, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

(805) 544- 4011 

Kariw@Wallacegroup.us 

 

The San Antonio Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (SABGSA) is working to position you, neighboring 

landowners, and all groundwater users to achieve groundwater sustainability together by 2042.  We are thrilled to 

report that the San Antonio Creek Valley Groundwater Basin's GSP is APPROVED!   This is a milestone achievement 

for the Basin and is the result of a collaborative effort.  SABGSA would like to acknowledge and sincerely thank 

Basin landowners, GSP Advisory Committee members, agency partners, and everyone who participated in the 

development of the GSP.   SABGSA is fortunate to have such a supportive, engaged, and active group of Basin 

stakeholders.  The approved GSP can be found at:  https://sanantoniobasingsa.org/approved-gsp/   Stay tuned for 

more information.  

  

Board meetings for both the SABWD and SABGSA are held on the third Tuesday of each month.  The SABWD 

currently meets in-person at 1:00pm. The SABGSA meetings are held in-person at 6:00pm. Both meetings offer a 

virtual option for public participation.  More information, including the Agendas and Board Packets, are available on 

the District’s website listed below and SABGSA’s site listed above. You may also request to be added to our email 

list and have the Agendas sent to you.  We encourage everyone to attend the meetings, stay informed and we 

appreciate your input. 

 

Please let us know if you have questions. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

Donna Glass, District Manager   

San Antonio Basin Water District  

(805) 928-8349 

admin@sanantoniobasinwd.org 

https://sanantoniobasinwd.org/ 


